
Thoughts and Smiles – January 31, 2022 
 
 
My post for this week is simply a compilation of images I've come across that had me reflecting long 
after viewing. 
 
 
Remembering the recent passing of a well-known, beloved Buddhist monk…. 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 



Last week held the memorial to the Holocaust – and this poem stood out as an essential reminder… 
 

 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



And on the lighter side… 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



Have an absolutely terrific week! 
 
David Jones 
Minister of Outreach and Pastoral Care 
Hepworth-Sauble Beach Pastoral Charge   
226-568-3476    ipcress.jones@gmail.com 

 
Check out "David's Blog" on the Sauble Beach United Church website.  

https://saubleunitedchurch.ca/category/davids-blog/ 
 

And if you want the online experience of the church worship services, follow the link here below... 
                        www.saubleunitedchurch.ca  and click: "Watch" 
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